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POLICY BULLETIN #04-216-OPE 

 
MINIMUM WAGE LETTER (EXP-78T) 

 
Date: 

December 23, 2004 
 

Subtopic(s): 
Mailing 

 This procedure can 
now be accessed on the 
FIAweb. 

The purpose of this policy bulletin is to inform Job Center staff about 
a mailing to employed public assistance (PA) participants regarding 
an increase in the New York State minimum wage to $6 per hour 
beginning January 1, 2005.  

  
The Minimum Wage Letter (EXP-78T) informs participants of the 
increase in the minimum wage and reminds them of their 
responsibility to inform the Agency of any change in income within 
ten days of receipt of the income. The EXP-78T will be mailed by 
Management Information Systems (MIS) to all employed PA 
participants.  
 
Staff must initiate a new automated Job Notice (FIA 3A) whenever a 
participant reports new or a change in employment income.  

An FIA 3A must be done 
for all reports of new 
and/or changes in 
income.  
  
 Effective Immediately 
  

Attachments: 
 

 Please use Print on 
Demand to obtain copies 
of forms. EXP-78T  

EXP-78T (S) 
Minimum Wage Letter (12/22/04) 
Minimum Wage Letter (Spanish) (12/22/04) 
 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 






